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Service Change Notice 25-15 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1020 AM EST Fri Feb 7 2025 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Terrance J. Clark, Director 
         NEXRAD Radar Operations Center 
 
Subject: Weather Surveillance Radar-1988 Doppler (WSR-88D) Kadena Air 
Base, Japan (RODN) Has Been Decommissioned 
 
Effective November 25, 2024, the Kadena Air Base, Okinawa, Japan WSR-88D 
(RODN) was decommissioned by the Department of Defense.  The Department 
of Defense will follow Federal property procedures and work with the 
National Weather Service to ensure the appropriate WSR-88D components are 
identified as excess material for recovery by the NEXRAD Program. 
 
If you have questions, please contact: 
 
Cynthia Fay 
NWS Radar Focal Point 
Radar Operations Center 
cynthia.fay@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification 
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